
HB 1939 -- CHIROPRACTIC PHYSICIAN SERVICES

SPONSOR: Hicks

This bill specifies that MO HealthNet payments must be made for
services provided by a licensed chiropractic physician practicing
within his or her scope of practice. Such services do not include
meridian therapy, acupressure, or acupuncture, and are subject to a
co-payment of $4 per visit and limited to 26 visits in a 12 month
period.

This bill is similar to HB 1644 (2016).


